Redevelopment plans move forward for Flanders site

BY SHERRI KOLADE

skolade@candgnews.com

FARMINGTON — After residents from the Farmington Meadows and Farmington Oaks subdi-

visions voiced their opinions about proposals for the Flanders Elementary School site during a meeting Nov. 21, the Farmington Public Schools Board of Education will have the final say Dec. 10. By late winter, the district could receive requests for proposals for the site of the former elementary school, 32600 Flanders St., from interested parties, Jon Riebe, the district's facilities opera-

tions and transportation director, said via email.

"The district anticipates selling the property to a developer who will construct single-family

See FLANDERS on page 8A

